
Dear Parent or Guardian:

Scotia-Glenville School District has partnered with Tangible Development to help guide and 
facilitate our journey to a more intentionally diverse and inclusive organization for all those we 
employ and serve. As always, students are at the heart of our mission.

To that end, Tangible Development has been conducting focus groups with all the stakeholders 
in our school community and in November will begin conducting optional sessions for middle 
and high school students, in grades 7-12. There will be a Scotia-Glenville staff member in each 
group and all information shared will remain confidential.

These focus groups will offer students a chance to speak with other students and a facilitator 
about their thoughts, feelings and experiences at Scotia-Glenville. We hope to hear from as 
many students as possible so that we can intentionally support a learning community that is 
welcoming and equitable for all.

Thank you in advance for supporting this important and valuable work.

Please complete the permission slip below and have your child return it to the school’s main 
office, by Friday, October 21.

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

FOCUS GROUP PERMISSION FORM FOR PARENTS/GUARDIANS

My child, ___________________________________________________
(please print your child's name clearly)

May participate in the focus group

May NOT participate in the focus group

_____________________________________
Parent/Guardian (print)

_____________________________________ ____________
Parent/Guardian (signature) Date


